
THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION will conduct a staff workshop 

in Docket No. 981444-TP, Number Utilization Study: Investigation 

into Number Conservation Measures, at the following time and place: 

Tuesday, February 23, 1999 

9 : 3 0  a.m. 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Room 148 

Betty Easley Conference Center 

4075 Esplanade Way 

Tallahassee, Florida 

PURPOSE: To provide interested persons with an opportunity to 

discuss issues related to number conservation measures in Florida, 

with particular focus on rate center consolidation and number 

portability. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans With 

Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to 

participate in this workshop is asked to advise the agency at least 

48 hours before the workshop by contacting the Division of Records 

and Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours before the 

workshop. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact 
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reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). For questions reg 

.. - 850/ 413-6562. 
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